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To: Seaplanes
Date: Tuesday, 22 June 2021 11:53:01 AM
Hi,

I use the lake for wing foiling 1-2 times per week. The majority of the time in Yaralumla
Bay.

I think the sea planes would be great sight to see. With proper processes I do not think they
will pose a risk or a hazard to other lake users.

Thanks,

Mark





